
Congratulations 

 

You were part of The Great Indoors Weekender 
– and it wouldn’t have been the same without you.

 
When faced with the unexpected, you didn’t let the world get you down. 

You bounced back, tried new things, and played your part 
– and hopefully, you had plenty of fun along the way.

 
As if that weren’t enough, you’re a history-maker now too. 

Together we’ve just staged one of the UK’s biggest ever digital summer camps, 
thanks to people like you getting stuck in.  

 
Proud of yourself? 

You should be.

 
Bear Grylls OBE

Chief Scout

©Scouts  Charity numbers: 306101 (England and Wales) and SC038437 (Scotland)


